Subject: National Toxicology Program - Soy Formula

Date: Wednesday, December 6, 2006 6:11 PM

From:

To: "Shelby, Michael (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <Shelby@niehs.nih.gov> **Conversation:** National Toxicology Program - Soy Formula

Dear Dr. Shelby, Soy is not appropriate food for infants. Here is our story: Fincher family update December 6, 2006:

[personal information deleted]

What I would do over:
Complete reverence for mother nature
Hope that doctors insist on breast feeding or breast milk bank
Insist on the Price-Pottenger website for nutrition
Keen awareness on healthy intestines, for mother and baby
No vaccines without a healthy gut
Many options to soy are listed on the Weston Price Foundation site

I don't have hope that you'll ban soy, but at least be honest with what the product is and what to watch for. Change the recipe at least. Ferment it. Don't use aluminum vats. Add probiotics. Can the phytoestrogens be removed? Insist on early lab tests for metals, adrenal, thyroid, and liver.